
 

 

 

Treehouse House Partnership Meeting was held on Monday, October 7, 2019 

Meeting was held in Treehouse Movement Matters Room from 11:00 am-12:00 pm 

Welcome- Gregory Figueroa, Executive Director 

• Thanked those in attendance for coming 

Transitions, how has the experience been so far? 

• Overall great, even though those in attendance didn’t have children transition  
• Parents have been grateful and impressed with the facility and its internal 

operations 

Curriculum Night, any findings or sharing’s?  

• Parents in attendance didn’t attend due to prior commitments, but heard 
wonderful things 

• We wanted to thrill parents and help them understand how their children can be 
school ready all the way down to the fine motor skills 

• Teachers wanted to allow the parents to get a chance to be students for the night 
and be immersed in fun activities that their children experience daily!  

Family Conferences: 

• Family conferences are this week Oct. 7th-11th   
• Conferences are upon parent request; please email 

jcccparentconference@gmail.com to schedule a conference with your child’s 
teacher  

NAEYC Re-Accreditation: 

• What is NAEYC Accreditation? 
o It ensures that every child has a safe and well prepared learning 

environment provided by its facilitators  
o Each program is measured based on the quality provided in the classroom  
o JCCC has been accredited since 2001 (Fun Fact) 
o We just submitted our NAEYC Annual Report, woohoo! 

Center Events: 



• We will no longer be hosting Feast of Thanks 
• Canned Food Drive (nonperishable) Nov. 15th - 22nd  

Questions? 

What do all of the empty classrooms mean? 

• We are simply looking for the best candidates to fill the teacher positions. We 
want to provide ample time for onboarding and teacher shadowing so that these 
candidates are the right fit.  

 

 

 


